
“It’s great to be back at school! I needed a 
break from my two siblings!” – Year 5 Child 
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DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

September 2020 
 
 
- Monday 14/09/20 
   LMM, PE, Dance and Spanish     
   lessons commence 
 
- Wednesday 16/09/20 
   Year 6 Secondary Transfer Virtual    
   Meeting  
   (4:00 – 5:00) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top Marks for a terrific start to 
this academic year!  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The children had an amazing start despite being away from school for 
such a long time. As you can see the children have settled into their new 
classes and are excited about learning and at last being with their peers 
again. We have been amazed by the positive attitudes they have shown 
when coming into school and it is lovely to see how quickly they have 
adjusted to our new way of learning.  A special thank you to all parents 
and carers for supporting us with our new drop-off and collection 
arrangements. We would like to extend a very warm welcome to all the 
new families who have joined Jessop this year.  

 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/


On Monday 7th September, Mr Baffoe 
welcomed back all children during our very 
first whole school assembly…virtually of 
course! He greeted all children and 
introduced the value of this month, 
Curiosity. Children had time to discuss this 
with their talk partners during the assembly. 
Ms Jenkins then reminded the children 
about the school and class rules, behaviour 
expectations and safety. The children were 
very excited about all the different awards 
they can work towards this year, including 
Going for Gold, Writer of the Week and 
Reading Stars. We are very curious about 
this upcoming year and are thrilled to have 
all the children back in school!  
 
 
 
 

What an absolute pleasure to hear laughter, fun and pure joy in our playgrounds again! Children have adjusted so well to 
the new and different playtime rules and routines and we are very proud of them.  

A very special shout out to Ms Angelica for cleaning the playground equipment throughout the day.  

“So very heart-warming to 
welcome back all of our children, 
to see the smiles on their faces 
and see how resilient they truly 

are.” -  Ms Steph 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Virtual Assembly 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fun, Fun, Fun! 
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The children have been having an amazing time settling in to our Pre-school.  
Lots of smiles and sharing all round. 
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Please join our Twitter feed 
to see lots of pictures and 
amazing work completed by 
our children. Follow us 
@JessopPrimary 
Help us to continue to share 
good news from Jessop by, 
re-tweeting and liking our 
posts!  
 

                                     Reading at Home  
Due to the current government guidelines, we will not 
be sending reading books home. Please continue to 
support your children with their reading by reading to 
them and listening to them read to you. There are 
many FREE eBooks available online at OxfordOwl. 
Simply follow this link and sign up for free: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-
book/library-page/ 
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    Loving Learning at Jessop! 
 

Food Glorious 
Food 
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